
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 
November 13, 2020 

Dates to Remember 
11/20 – “A” Honor Roll & 
Morning Mile Assembly 
11/23-11/27 – No School 

 
 

Spelling Words 
Focus: long vowel o 

1.  hope 
2.  home 
3.  rose 

4.  globe 
5.  close 

 
 

Next Week 
Reading: Sequence of Events 
Phonics: long vowel o 
Math: Add & Sub  
Science: Living & Nonliving 
Things 
Social Studies: Thanksgiving 
Art: Pointillism 
PE: Ball Games 
 
 
          

 

 
   
 

Classroom News 
Next week, students will take their spelling test and 
reading test on Thursday, November 19th.  Reading 
logs and 2 spelling activities are due on Thursday as 
well.  I will send an e-mail reminder out on 
Wednesday. 
 
Students have started addition and subtraction 
fluency this week that will be graded.  At this time of 
year, students only have to get 3 correct (in addition 
and subtraction) to receive 100%.  Each month, they 
have to get 1 more correct to receive 100%.  By the 
time we reach June, students will need to get 10 
correct for 100%.  Practice at home with subtraction 
is suggested so your child can become more fluent.  
Differences from 0-10 using flash cards, worksheets, 
and/or iPad games is beneficial. 
 
A newsletter will NOT go home next week.  You will 
receive one before school resumes on Monday, 
November 30th.  Your child will write their spelling 
words on index cards in class on the 30th .  There will 
not be any homework assigned over the break. 
          Reading is always suggested, but not 
         required. 

           Have a Happy Thanksgiving! 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Wow! gratitude 
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